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       For the week of   Aug. 27-31   

Monday-  
Read 10-15 minutes 
and log time 

Tuesday 

 Thursday 

Friday 
 

All homework due today. Talent Development introduction next week! 
Spelling test today!  Thank you to all our parents   
who help with the spelling tests! Please make sure your 
child’s list is in the binder, so they will get their individualized words! 
   .     

   
  

     

Notes and News: 

 Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder. 
  Study for your spelling test 
  Complete all math homework and spelling homework 
OPEN HOUSE FOR PARENTS IN MY ROOM AT 6:00 P.M.! 

Spelling Words:  You will find your student’s individual 
spelling list in their binder on Monday.  Spelling homework is 
also always due on Friday.     
Begin spelling homework.  See the options attached 

Tuesday       Continue the spelling homework. 
   Begin math homework:  Counting Hundreds, Tens  
    and ones & Different Ways to Write Numbers          
   Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder.  

Wednesday     Please review the 8 vocabulary words attached.  Please talk about these words at home and use 
them in conversation. (Students do NOT need to spell their vocab words.) We will be working on these words in class and at 
the end of the week take a matching word-to-definition quiz. Complete math attached:      

 

Our Open House is this Thursday, August 30th at 6:00 p.m.  Thank you in advance for 
getting a babysitter and giving your time so that you will know about our class room, 
expectations and goals.     Please look over the spelling homework options attached and choose 
the one(s) that will help you learn your words.  You and your child can pick from the 
assignments.  If you have any questions, just contact me.  All homework is due Friday.  Please 
help your child prepare for his/her spelling test because each child has his/her own list.  
Although this work comes home on Friday, students do not get their list until 
Monday. 
IMPORTANT: Please keep the spelling list in the binder.  We need it for the test each Fri. 
STUDENTS WILL BE CREATING A SEA LIFE PROJECT FOR HOMEWORK DUE Fri. SEPT. 28.  LOOK 

FOR DETAILED INFORMATION ABOUT PROJECTS TO COME HOME NEXT WEEK! 
PLEASE continue to look for the book that comes home in a Ziploc bag.  Remember, these books are to be 

                              
 
 

Our current unit of 
study: 
  SEA LIFE! 


